SAA
g,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
f

~——

Re: SUBMISSION OF REPORT ON THE FUND ALLOCATED FOR THE CONDUCT OF
SPECIAL STUDIES, DESIGN AND DEVELOPMENT IN SUPPORT OF FORESTRY,
MINING AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT OPERATIONS, INCLUDING CLIMATE
CHANGE RESILIENCE UNDER FUND 101.A.02.D

1 message

BMS PAMD <bmspamd@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 19, 2023 at 8:40 AM
To: DENR R2 <r2@denr.gov.ph>, r3@denr.gov.ph, DENR REGION 4A <r4da@denr.gov.ph>, DENR REGION 4B
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, r6@denr.gov.ph, DENR R7 <reddenr7@yahoo.com>, ored8@yahoo.com, ORED DENR
REGION 9 <denr_r9@yahoo.com>, r10@denr.gov.ph, "r11@denr.gov.ph" <r11@denr.gov.ph>, "denr.rscis12@gmail.com"
<denr.rscis12@gmail.com>, DENR NCR ORED <denrncrored@gmail.com>

Cc: mnmangubos@denr.gov.ph, PAMD Maybell Mangubos <maybellmangubos@yahoo.com>, PAMD Maybell Mangubos
<maybellmangubos@gmail.com>, sfcastilla@yahoo.com, sfcastilla@denr.gov.ph, Jojo Javier <snaefel43@yahoo.com>, "Sir
Jojo (gmail)" <vpjavier1019@gmail.com>, Leilani De Jesus <leilani_dejesus11@yahoo.com>, Lani Gmail
<leilani41179@gmail.com>, Carlo Buentipo <cawo_42@yahoo.com>, Carlo Gmail <enzobuentipo@gmail.com>, Gia
<giullalacsamana@gmail.com>

Good Day to All!

We are reaching out once more to request the submission of the fund allocation report for the conduct of Special Studies,
Design, and Development in support of Forestry, Mining, and Environmental Management Operations including Climate
Change Resilience under Fund 101.A.02.D for FY 2023.

To streamline the process and ensure accuracy, we kindly request all regions that have not yet submitted their reports to
please adhere to the specified format provided below for your reference:

SAMPLE MATRIX
P/A/P ALLOTMENT |OBLIGATION [DISBURSEMENT (REMARKS

FASPS
Proposal
Preparation

Monitoring of
Outgoing/
Completed
Projects
FASPS E-
Library
TOTAL

*Red texts can be edited depending on the fund allocation

Your prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. We look forward to receiving your compliant submissions at
your earliest convenience.

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our team.
Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,

On Wed, Aug 9, 2023 at 8:48 AM BMS PAMD <bmspamd@gmail.com> wrote:
Good Day!

In connection with the Portfolio Review of FASPs held in the Bicol Region on 11-14 July 2023 and in compliance with
the DENR FY 2023 Operational Planning Guidelines, we would like to request the submission of a report on the usage
of the allocated amount of P500,000.00 for the Regional Offices.


mailto:bmspamd@gmail.com

For your convenience, please find the attached file for your reference.
Your continued support and cooperation are appreciated.

Best regards,

Budget Management Section (BMS)

Project Accounts Management Division (PAMD)

Foreign Assisted and Special Projects Service (FASPS)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources - Central Office (DENR-CO)
Telephone No: 8927-6755
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